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Jack McGee 

Gracie Chipchase 

William Freer 

Home                  

discussion    

question                   

Stan asked…

Would you     

rather have eyes 

in the back of 

your head      

instead of the 

front, or on your 

hands instead 

of your face? 

D.F Motors                                                                                                                   

Motor engineers Est 1965   A family business that cares       

*Free pick up and delivery *Service and pre-MOT for all types of vehicle, including hybrid and electric cars  

*Approved auto-diagnosis centre  *Ford and Peugeot parts always in stock  *Specialists in VW, Audi and Skoda 

servicing  *Tyres, batteries, exhausts etc supplied  *Bosch air conditioning specialist 

Station Yard, Great Ayton, TS9 6HJ     01642 722106     www.dfmotors.net 

 

It was lovely to welcome Mr Moore back to school on Thursday following his         

paternity leave. Thank you to parents and staff for their generosity, donating money 

for Mr Moore and Miss Harmar to buy some lovely things for little Violet! Mrs Channing 

Thank you!                                                                                                                   

Thank you to everyone who has parked     

thoughtfully this week, making crossing the road a 

much safer experience for our children. 

                                                Red nose - anything goes!                                                       

It was great to see everyone dressed up today. We said 

that today would be given the title of ‘Red nose - anything 

goes!’ and we weren’t disappointed! We had an array of 

different outfits in school today and classrooms and    

playgrounds were awash with colour! Thank 

you to everyone who  purchased a red nose, 

raising money for Comic Relief. 

Letting us know about positive Covid cases during the Easter Holiday 

If your child tests positive for Covid-19 between 26th March and 1st April, and 

they developed symptoms within 48 hours of being in school, please text your 

child’s name to the following number: 07704 771352 

Mrs Channing will be able to access your message and make contact with 

children and staff who may need to isolate.                                                          

Please note that this number is for Covid reporting texts only.  

Football club for the future!                                                                                                

In April, regulations permitting, we will be having a mixed football team club for    

children in Bubble 5 (Mrs Davies’ class and Mrs Murton’s class) after school every 

Wednesday. This will be run by a qualified sports coach, Mark Shimwell, and free to 

attend, as this has been subsidised through our Sports Premium funding. There will 

be other clubs starting later in the year, with the hope that as we return to a little 

more normality, clubs will be available for children of all ages. Letters will be sent out 

soon to those children who express an interest in joining the club and places will be 

allocated on a first come first served basis, as there will be a limit of 20 places. 



Restoration specialists. Resprays. Insurance work. 

Welding. Bodywork. Waxoyling. Free estimates.  

Tel: 01642 715894 or 07738430750 

                 autobodycraft@btinternet.com           

                                                                          www.autobodycraftstokesley.co.uk 

 

Nursery places available!                                                                                                    
 

If you would like your child to 
join our Roseberry family, we 

still have places for 3 year olds 
and a waiting list for 2 year 

olds!    
Please call 01642 722883 for 
information or visit the nursery 

page on our website. 
Learning is so much fun with 
Miss Berry, Miss Capes and 

Mrs Dawson! 

Please let Mrs Channing know asap if your child is in school and they, or members of your    
household, develop Covid-19 symptoms, even if they’re already isolating.                                            

Please remember that if someone in your household has Covid symptoms, everyone within the 
household needs to isolate until a Covid test has been conducted and a negative result obtained.  

Being different is something to celebrate!                                                                                   
This week, we heard a story during assembly about someone who was different and how people 
reacted to him. We thought about how important it is to celebrate our differences. We may have 

different interests, have different skin or hair, enjoy listening to different music or like to wear   
different clothes. We may have different families, speak different languages or live in different 

types of home.                                                                                                               
What is important is that we are all special and that we are all valued members of our Roseberry 

family. What a boring world it would be if we were all exactly the same! 

Act of Kindness                                                                                                              

This week’s award goes to Mabel, for helping a friend whilst getting changed for PE, and 

Hudson for being kind, helping Joe when he fell over. Frankie deserves it too for stopping to help 

Joey when he was struggling with his bag and scooter, without being asked to do so. How lovely! 

Lunchtime Award     
                                                                                                                        This week, our lunchtime award goes to Flynn Christensen. Lunch time can be 

pretty daunting when you start a new school, but Flynn has taken it all in 
his stride and enjoyed being with his new friends. Well done! 

Mrs Davis’ Cross Country Club                                                     

For: Mrs Meadows ’ and Mrs Murton’s classes                                                 

On: Thursday from 12.00 until 12.30.                                            

Need: An outdoor kit, including spare socks and footwear 

(old trainers or football boots), not school PE kit! 

 

 

In a world where you 

can choose to be     

anything, choose to be 

kind. 

 


